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Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very 

important to our school. 

Attendance and academic performance are 

strongly linked, so it is important that all 

children are in class on time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our 

children don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 96.71% 

 

We are always striving for 100% 

Events & Activities 
 

 

Tuesday 18th June 

Swimming starts for Reception. 

 

Monday 1st July 

Year 3/4 Chester Grosvenor Roman trip 

 

Wednesday 3rd and Thursday 4th July  

Year Transition Day TEPEC, Whitby and 

Ellesmere Port Catholic High School  

 

Wednesday 10th July 

(Wicked at Liverpool Empire) 

5.30 pm Year 6 Meal in Liverpool 

7.30 pm Year 6 Theatre trip  

 

Please note there will be no basketball 

club on Thursday 11th July 

 

Friday 12th July  

Year 6 Prom 5.00 pm at the Conservative 

Club 

 

Monday 15th July 

Year 6 performance Dress Rehearsal at 

Theatre Porto 

 

Tuesday 16th July 

Year 6 Performance – Wizard of Oz 

  

 

CHANGE OF DATE: 

Friday 19th July 

Year 6 Family Lunch. This will coincide with 

the Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly on the same 

day.  

Please book your place with your child’s class 

teacher.  First adult goes free. Additional 

places £3 each bookable on PartentPay.   
 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

School Uniform 
 

A reminder that if you have any clean school uniform/PE 

kit that your child has grown out of, which is still in good 

condition, you can donate it to school.  

 

If you ever require any uniform items, it is always worth 

checking with us first, before you purchase, as we may 

have something in the relevant size.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 
 

Our whole school Sports Day this year will be on  

Wednesday 10th July 2024.   

 

This will take place on the school field from 10.00 

am to 12.00 pm.  Entry to the field from 9.30 am. 

 

You are welcome to join us for the event and may 

bring chairs or a blanket.  Please ensure your child 

has a hat, sunscreen and a water bottle with them 

on the day.   We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


